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Memorandum 
 
To: Members Zoning & Planning Committee  
 From: Brian Yates, Chairman 
 Re: March 12, 2007 Meeting Cancellation 
 Date: March 9, 2007 
 
 
 I am cancelling next Monday’s Zoning & Planning Committee meeting because the 
Historical Commission and the Law and Planning Departments are still reviewing 
amendments proposed to the demolition delay item.   
 
 However, with the pending workload I expect the Committee will be busy well into 
summer with four public hearings scheduled for March 26, follow up discussions, the 
Inspectional Services and Planning budgets on April 30, and, since the Planning & 
Development Board has completed its review and recommendations, a public hearing and 
discussion on the Draft Newton Comprehensive Plan. 
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